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Music at Noon

November 7 - Thursdays "Music at Noon", 12:30 pm, UNB Memorial Hall, the Duo Pach, resident 
musicians, University of New Brunswick. "Connexions" for violin and Piano. Program - Ysaye, 
Kreisler and Brahms. Free. Everybody welcome.

Attention International Students
Please plan to attend a Pot Luck Supper on Friday, November 8, 

1991 in the Alumni Memorial Lounge at 7 p.m. Each student 
should bring a dish.

Students can call the International Students' Office at Extension 
4860 for further information.

Bahaullah
An informal gathering and discussion on "Baha'u'llah, Founder of Batiai Faith", on Friday Nov. 1, 

1991 in SUB Room 203 at 8:00 pm. Everybody welcome.

Spanish Club
The UNB Spanish Club will be holding elections for die position of Vice President.
paid members are urged to pick up a nomination form from the Spanish Department Office (Carlton 

C-333) no later than Wednesday Nov. 6.
Elections will be held in the Spanish Media Room (Carlton C-332) on Wednesday at 1:30 pm.

Public Service
One of Canada's foremost authorities cm human rights will speak on discrimination and the law in 

Canada at a public lecture sponsored by St Thomas University's Atlantic Human Rights Centre.
Justice Walter Tamopolsky of the Ontario Court of Appeal will deliver the second annual Dr. 

Bennie Vigod Memorial Lecture on Friday, November 1, beginning at 8 pm at Ludlow Hall on the 
University of New Brusnwick campus. The lecture honors the late Beraie Vigod, a human rights 
activist who taught history at the University of New Brunswick.

A reception will follow Justice Tamopolsky's talk. The public is welcome and admission is free.

Special Week to celebrate natural bodies
The University of New Brunswick in Fredericton invites students and the general public to visit a 

series of information booths and special presentations of national Eating Disorder Awareness Week, 
OcL 28 to Nov. 3.

Information booths co-ordinated by UNB Nursing students will be set up during the noon hour in 
Lady Dunn Hall at UNB and the Administration Building at SL Thomas University on Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday, OcL 28,30 and Nov. 1. Presentations will take place on Monday at 7 pm in the 
main tomy of Lady Dunn Hall, and on Tuesday at 7 pm in the basement student lounge of STLTs

Organized by UNB's counselling services office and faculty of nursing, the events are are intended 
to encourage women in particular to resist the pressure to conform to Western society's unrealistic 
ideal of a glamorous body. Eating Disorder Awareness Week promotes the celebration of all body 
sizes, shapes, colors and abilities as equally beautiful and acceptable.

For further information about Eating Disorder Awareness Week activities, call Kathy Weaver, at 
the UNB faculty of nursing, 453-4642, or Larry Finkelman, at UNB counselling services, 453-4820.

Study the possibilities at the Career Library
Pondering the option of courses in other provinces or countries? The Career Library may be worth a 

little investigating. Two separate calendar collections are maintained. Arranged in order of province, 
you can find both university and community college information. Searching for study opportunities 
in other countries should be concentrated in the Study and Work Abroad sections of the library. 
Brochures and articles of all sorts and descriptions are contained in the files and binders of overseas 
study.

If you are curious you are welcome to come in and have a look. We open at 8:30, close for lunch at 
12:00 until 1:15; an then reopen until 5.

I

Zoomers T-Shirts
Zoomers T-shirts are in. Call C.A.M.P.U.S. Office at 453-3596 

and arrange to get yours.
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Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2993 
Rev. Neville Cheeseraan 453-5089 or 454-6507 

Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

Coffee, cookies and Fellowship: Every Friday afternoon 3:00- 
5:00. Drop by, meet some new people, drink some coffee, have 
some cookies and talk about what's important. Monte Peters' 
Residence, Apt. 2, Bridges House, 2:30 pm. All Welcome. 
Spaghetti Suppers. Every Fri. 5:00 pm. Monte Peters' Residence, 
Apt. 2 Bridges House. All welcome.
In ter-Varsity Christian Fellowship. Meetings every Wednesday 
evening 7:30 pm. Alumni Memorial Lounge. All Welcome. 
Marriage Preparation Workshops. Contemplating marriage? A 
workshop is planned for Saturday Nov. 30. For more information 
contact UNB Campus Ministry.
Christian Meditation Group. You are invited to join a non- 
denominational Christian Meditation Group meeting every 
Wednesday at 8:00 pm. The meditation is guided by tape talks 
made by John Main O.S.B., founder of the Benedictine Priory in 
Montreal. For more information call Kathleen Crowley at 450- 
9623.
Worship Services
Catholic Masses. SL Thomas Chapel: Mon. - Fri. 11:30; Sunday 
Masses 11:00 am & 4:00 pm
Anglican Eucharist Sunday 11:00 am, Wed. and Thurs. 12:30 pm. 
Old Arts Chapel.

Money Concepts
The Financial Planning Centres presents Peter Cowic, Marketing Manager for Templeton 

International, will be discussing the benefits of investing in the global market Also speaking is 
Paula Garrett, Director of Marketing for United Financial, on how to profit from leverage in your 
investments.

The talks will be held at MacLaggan Hall, UNB, on November 7, 1991 at 7:30 pm. AU guests 
welcome

CUS, NFCUS, NUS, AOSC, and CRS Reunion
The Canadian Federation of Students is celebrating its tenth anniversary with a reunion of former 

staffers and executive. The reunion will be held in Ottawa on November 9, 1991. For more 
reformation, send or fax your address and telephone number to: Reunion, CFS, 600-170 Metcalfe SL 
Ottawa, OnL K1H 8K9, (613) 232-7394, fax: 232-0276.

First Provincial Records Management Awareness Day
On November 6, 1991, the Records Management Awareness Day Committee, in cooperation with 

ree Records Management Section of the Provincial Archives of New Brunswick, the New Brunswick 
Government Records Management Network, the Atlantic Chapter of the International Association 
of Records Managers and Administrators, and other interested persons and organizations, will 
promote records management as a profession, and the numerous advantages of sound records and 
reformation management techniques to everyone and in particular in the private and public sectors.

On November 6, from 9 am to 4:30 pm, displays and resource persons will be in the lobby of the 
Centennial Building, 670 King StreeL Fredericton. Everyone is invited to attend the official opening 
of tiie awareness day at 10 am in the lobby of the Centennial Building. For more information on the

to Als event* Please consult your local newspaper, or call Jane PhiUips, chairperson 
of the RMAD Committee, at 453-2187 from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm.

Historical Society Museum
The Yoik-Sunbury Historical Society Museum would like to invite the public to a Remembrance 

Day Open House on Monday, November 11,1991 from 11:00 am to 4:00 pm.
To commemorate this important day, there will be a film shown from the National Film Board's 

Canada at War SClifrfi, guided tours will be offered at 2:00 and 3:00 pm, and refreshments will be 
served throughout the afternoon. Admission is free for our Open House.

The Museum is located next to Officers' Square on Queen Sl, in downtown Fredericton, NB. Please 
direct any inquiries to 455-6041.
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History Club
There will be a meeting of the History club on Monday Nov. 4 1991. Anyone interested is welcome to 
attend. If you would like to be parent of the club but will be unable to attend, call Patty at 450-6951. 
Meeting will be held in the history common room at 3:00 pm.
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